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Reception News

10th February 2023
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This week in Reception

This week we learned all about emotions and hot to ecognise different emotions.

We coloured jars to represent how we felt and wrote short sentences to describe them. We
played board games in maths, we rolled the die and counted along the number track.

Phonics

This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.

Click on the sounds to practise set 1 Click to read the green words.
special friends.
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https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/eIOImS4h/MJqWEbBh
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/llZWpF3X/TIi2SxsS

We will read the book ‘Could a Penguin Ride a
Bike?’ and write facts about penguins.
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Literacy Word Aware

Next week we will learn these words:
full flippers
colony

map

Understanding of the World

Maths

We will learn about capacity and use the
words full, empty, half full and pour. We will
follow instructions to make our own playdough.

We will find the North and South Poles on
Google Earth. We will also make a map of the
classroom.

Messages

Monday 20th February.

Remember to send in any photos of your
children learning at home to
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk

Have a lovely half term! School will be open again on

Expressive Arts and
Design

We will use oil pastels to draw a
penguin in the style of David
McEoen.

Songs, Rhymes and Poems




